
Understanding neurodiversity in 
your personal and work life

Join our live webinar on April 10, 2024 at 1:00 p.m. CT to learn 
about brain differences in neurodiverse people—including their 
unique strengths and challenges. Scan the QR code to register now.

In this webinar, you will: 

•	 Learn why neurodiversity is an important development in society.
•	 Discover the value of recognizing neurodiversity.
•	 Grasp how to better understand and support people who may be 

neurodivergent.
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The webinar will be recorded and posted on your
Employee Assistance Program website,
MagellanAscend.com.

http://tinyurl.com/2b898cx2



